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Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 4:23 PM
To: Hassett, Mike P
Cc: jonathan.murer@woodplc.com; Fiskness, Andrew M; Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR
Subject: Review of Revised SIWP for PCBs and metals - Ashview Terrace Apartments (BRRTS # 

02-05-564043)

Mike, 
 
DNR has reviewed the Revised Site Investigation Work Plan (SIWP) for PCBs and metals for the above 
referenced site received on November 17, 2020. 
 
Based on this SIWP review, it appears that the previously recommended revisions outlined in a DNR letter 
dated September 14, 2020, have been incorporated into the Revised SIWP.  The original SIWP was received 
June 8, 2020. 
 
As you requested, DNR is allowing an extension to the 10 day notification timeline per Wis. Admin. Code § 
NR716.14 due to additional time needed for data validation.  The soil sampling results should be provided to 
DNR and the property owner as soon as possible but no later than 30 days after receipt from the laboratory. 
 
Keep in mind that depending on the future soil sampling results, additional site investigation activities may be 
needed. 

 
This email serves as you notice to proceed with the proposed sampling activities to further delineate the PCBs, 
lead and mercury previously found in soil at this site. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Cell: (920) 510 8294  
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
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